

Osmond Elementary

Daniel Barnes, Principal Phone – 307-885-9457 Fax – 307-886-5789 www.osmond.lcsd2.org

May and Summer Happenings!

5/3 - 5/7/21

Teacher Appreciation Week

5/11/21

GOFASA Meeting – 2:45pm-3:20pm

*Please see attached information regarding this meeting

5/12/21

4th Grade General Music Concert –

12:15pm

6th Grade General Music Concert –

1:00pm

5th Grade General Music Concert –

1:45pm

5/13/21

PTO meeting ~ 10 am

5/13/21

4th Grade Fieldtrip

Mountain Man Museum in Pinedale

5/13/21

6th Grade Field Day at SVHS

10:00am

5/14/21

No School

5/17/21

3rd to 4th Grade Orientation – 9am

5/17/21

6th Grade to visit the Middle School – 9:00am

5/17/21

Band Concert in the gym – 6:00pm

5/18/21

4th Grade Rendezvous

All 4th Graders in the district will converge at the Fairgrounds for their annual Rendezvous

5/20/21

5th Grade Living History Fair – 9:00am

5/20/21

Orchestra Concert in the gym – 6:00pm

5/21/21

No School

5/24/21

6th Grade AR Movie Celebration - 12:00pm

All students who have met their AR reading goals throughout the year will travel to Skyview Cineplex for a movie and treat!

5/25/21

5th Grade AR Movie Celebration – 12:00pm

All students who have met their AR reading goals throughout the year will travel to Skyview Cineplex for a movie and treat!

5/26/21

6th Grade Annual Sneak to Lava – 8:00am

If you plan on using the high dive, your permission slip must be done online at lavahotsprings.com

5/26/21

4th Grade AR Movie Celebration – 12:00pm

All students who have met their AR reading goals throughout the year will travel to Skyview Cineplex for a movie and treat!

5/27/21

End of the year assembly – 9:00am

5/28/21

Field Day and Last Day of School – Early Release times:

1st release – 10:54am

2nd release - 11:04am

8/23/21

School Starts - Welcome Back!!

HAPPY SUMMER TO EVERYONE!

PLEASE REMEMBER TO READ OVER THE SUMMER AND KEEP PRACTICING YOUR MATH FACTS!

WE CAN'T WAIT TO SEE EVERYONE IN THE FALL!



Cougar Chronicle May 2021

GOFASA Adventure Club Information

GOFASA Adventure Club will be having an introduction meeting on Tuesday, May 11th after school. Students that are interested, should stay after school and plan on riding the activities bus home at 3:20pm, or parents may pick them up at the school at that time. At the meeting we will show a video and answer any questions that students may have. Students will take a sign-up packet home for parents to view and sign. Please only join if you can attend all three trips. The trip dates are: July 5-6, July 8-9, July 12-14. There will only be one session this year with 30 spots open for students. Because of this, GOFASA will be filled on a first come first served basis and we cannot accept any incoming 4th Graders this year. Parent signatures are required for a completed packet!!

Should you have any questions, please email Mr. Whitney at jwhitney@lcsd2.org or Mrs. Kleeman at barney.kleeman@lcsd2.org. You may also call the school at 307-885-9457.



IMPORTANT INFORMATION COMING TO PARENTS/STUDENTS BY MAIL!

We will mail a letter at the conclusion of the school year with the name of your student's new teacher as well as other vital information as soon as we receive a completed registration for your student through Infinite Campus. You can register by going to this web address in your browser: https://tech.lcsd2.org/parents/online-registration/

One critical piece of information included in this letter will be Osmond's updated dress code with an accompanying visual display of acceptable and unacceptable attire. Please read the policy in its entirety. Please also use the visual as a guide in purchasing school clothes for the upcoming school year. Please call the school if you have any questions. Thank you!



THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU!

As we pause and reflect on this school year, I am very grateful to students, staff, and parents for their patience and understanding this year as we've had to make some adjustments to our routine. I am grateful that our district was one of few in the country that facilitated face-to-face classroom instruction for the entire school year. I strongly believe, despite the challenges we've faced, the opportunity to come to school and be with classmates and teachers has been highly beneficial for our students. This wouldn't have been possible without your dedicated support. Thank you for everything you do as parents to love, care, and encourage your children to be and do their very best. It's great to be a part of such an awesome team!

Cougar Chronicle May 2021



NURSE'S CORNER

Warm weather is on its way, HURRAY! That means more time outside in the beautiful sunshine. May we all live by the old adage "an **ounce of prevention** is worth a pound of cure."

Here is an easy reminder of how to stay safe this summer along with some additions from my years of working in the Emergency Room.

- 1. Buckle up! Please wear your seat belt and make sure your children are buckled in an appropriately sized car seat or booster. I promise, SEATBELTS SAVE LIVES!
- 2. Wear a helmet when on a bike, roller skates/blades, scooters, motorcycles etc. Helmets SAVE the BRAIN!
- 3. Trampoline safety: Install a safety net around the trampoline and cover the trampoline's frame, spring, and hooks with protective safety pads. One jumper at a time and adult supervision will decrease the accidents that happen on trampolines.

Have a wonderful and safe Spring and Summer!

Sincerely, Chris Simpson BSN, RN

